
Interested in bringing a kid in your community 
some extra joy this Christmas?

Sponsor a Southwood Boys & Girls Club Member!
Club members have filled out Sponsorship Request Forms 

to let you know a little about themselves and what they would most like for Christmas. 
If you are interested in sponsoring a child (or 2 or 3!) 

we will match you with a member and send you their form.
If you are part of a larger group of donors, please select a primary contact.

We ask that you wrap and label the gifts for your matched youth and drop them off at 
Southwood Boys & Girls Club, 383 Hickory Street, 

any weekday before December 18th, between 12:00PM and 6:00PM.

We were fortunate to match almost 200 kids with sponsors last year.
Your support is much appreciated and makes a BIG difference.

These gifts are not tax deductible.
If you’d like to make a donation or find out more about our Club, 

please visit bgclubcva.org


